
 

 

 

Asì 
 
Asì’s third CD co-produced by Jando Music and Via Veneto Jazz   

The third CD entitled “Asì” was released in October 2011 (produced by 
Jando Music and Via Veneto Jazz, distributed by EMI). The Asì project 
came to life in 2006 when Ermanno Dodaro, a theatre music composer 
( “Dona Flor e i suoi due mariti” directed by Emanuela Giordano) and 
double bassist (Rossana Casale, Tosca, Rocco Papaleo), encounters the 
saxophonist and flutist Francesco Consaga, the pianist Arturo Valiante 
(Pino Daniele, Giorgia) and drummer Luca Caponi (Ascanio Celestini, 
John Zorn, Gabriel Cohen, Maria De Medeiros). Asì’s music is truly a 
journey through a myriad of musical influences. In fact, despite the 
ensemble being that of the classic jazz quartet with piano, the 
proposals of these musicians are not confined to that space, but widen 
the sound horizons to other musical terrains. What emerges is an 
alchemy of sounds masterfully blended, yet each maintaining their 
voice and indentity to creating a unuique musical landscape. "Así" 
have already recorded two CDs, "Asícomolasflores" (2006), all original 
compositions and “Luna che mira ad oriente” (2009), love songs from 
around the world, by Ermanno Dodaro, rearranged and performed by 
Indonesian singer Lily Latuheru. The "Así" have played in several 
Italian clubs and jazz festivals, also performing at the RAI Auditorium 
in Naples (7/12/2006). 

Below are links for some of the group’s compositions and 
arrangements, instrumental or sung. 

http://youtu.be/jgDW6yZasQ0 
http://youtu.be/w97dQOIFnzI 
http://youtu.be/kN9fl24WVwQ 
http://youtu.be/IdzAVFiDB-o 
http://youtu.be/5ITbcF1AmOk 
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